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CAPA Releases New Online Complaint Form  
 

 

Washington D.C. – The Certified Automotive Parts Association (CAPA), the leader in 

aftermarket part certification, announced the release of its updated online complaint form. In 

response to market feedback, users now have the ability to upload and submit complaint part 

photos through CAPA’s website. 

 

CAPA’s unique complaint program was developed over twenty-five years ago, to allow 

the market to provide input on the quality of CAPA Certified aftermarket parts.  

 

“CAPA continually monitors the quality of parts certified to the CAPA standard and is 

pro-active in soliciting industry feedback through the Quality Complaint Program.  This is an 

important tool for investigating certified parts which do not meet customer expectations,” said 

Deborah Klouser, CAPA’s Director of Operations.   “We encourage repair shops and all other 

stakeholders to report any complaints about CAPA Certified parts to CAPA.”     

 

The complaint form can be found at the CAPA website, www.capacertified.org. 
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The Certified Automotive Parts Association, founded in 1987, is the nation’s only independent, non-profit, certification organization for 

automotive crash parts whose sole purpose is to ensure that both consumers and the industry have the means to identify high quality parts via the 

CAPA Quality Seal. CAPA is an ANSI accredited standards developer for competitive crash repair parts. For more information see 

CAPAcertified.org. 


